
	
 

The Catawba Valley Chapter and 

The North Carolina SAR 

Invite You to Attend the 

240th Commemoration of the 

Battle of Ramsour’s Mill 

6 June 2020 

10:00am 

Lincolnton, NC 
The ceremony will be held at the FD Jack Kiser School 

301 Jeb Seagle Drive 
Lincolnton, NC 28092 

 
*FRIDAY NIGHT RECEPTION*  

A reception will be held on Friday, June 5th beginning at 5:00pm at the Hampton Inn 
Lincolnton, 129 Roper Drive, Lincolnton, NC 28092.  Hotel phone is 704-736-2000. We have a 

block of rooms set aside at a special price of $127.00, which includes all tax, so if you are 
planning to stay there let them know you are with the SAR event. Adult beverages and hors 

d’oeuvres will be provided by the Catawba Valley chapter! 
 

*FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER*  
We will have a Dutch treat dinner afterward at Court Street Grille, 113 Court Square, Lincolnton, 

NC 28092. Everybody is invited. Please let Ben Setser know if you will attend the reception 
and/or dinner at lennon_0102@yahoo.com  

 
Mail	your	RSVP	to:	Ben	Setser,	1303	Oak	Hill	Dr,	Newton	NC	28658	or	e-mail	lennon_0102@yahoo.com	

You	call	also	call	828-466-2418.	

	



	
	

Battle	of	Ramsour’s	Mill	RSVP	

6	June	2020	

	

Your	Name____________________________________________________________________________	

	

Your	Email____________________________________________________________________________	

	

Organization__________________________________________________________________________	

	

Your	Position__________________________________________________________________________	

	

Presenting	a	Wreath?						_______YES							_______NO	

	

Participating	in	Color	Guard?						________	YES					________NO	

	

If	You’re	Bringing	a	Flag,	Which	Type?	_____________________________________________________	

_____________________________________________________________________________________	

	

Mail	your	RSVP	to:	Ben	Setser,	1303	Oak	Hill	Dr,	Newton	NC	28658	or	e-mail	lennon_0102@yahoo.com		


